
UCBA 
 

Invitation! 

The Ukrainian Canadian Bar Association is being revived!   

We invite you to our inaugural general meeting on Monday, November 24th at The Advocates' 

Society Education Centre, 2700 - 250 Yonge St., Toronto, Ontario at 7 PM. 

The primary purposes of the UCBA are to maintain a network of lawyers, judges, paralegals and 

law students of Ukrainian origin in order to create professional opportunities, to mentor law 

students and young lawyers and to help Ukraine develop its legal system.  

As necessary, the UCBA will advocate on behalf of its membership and the greater Ukrainian 

Canadian community, and will work synergistically with the Ukrainian Canadian Congress and 

the Ukrainian Canadian Professional and Business Association and their respective initiatives.  

Further details to follow. 

Organizing Committee: 

Paul Grod, Ukrainian Canadian Congress 

Alex Ilchenko, Pallett Valo LLP 

Eugene Zalucky, MBZ LLP 

Alexandra Chychij, The Advocates’ Society 

Jason Woycheshyn, Bennett Jones LLP 

Andy Balaura, Pallett Valo LLP 

Diane Dagenais, Department of Justice 

Andy Semotiuk, Pace Law 

Taras Kulish, Steinberg Morton Hope Israel 

Bohdan Matsura, Barrister & Solicitor 

Oksana Miroutenko, Barrister & Solicitor 

Michael Figol, Barrister & Solicitor 

Peter Smilsky, Barrister & Solicitor 

Iryna Revutsky, Barrister & Solicitor 

 


